
 

File no：(SYT)S/2022/127 

Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

2022/23 School Year Second Term 

Arrangements for School Affairs in July 

 

17th June, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following are the school affair arrangements for July. Please pay attention and make 

cooperation. 

 

(A) Graduation cum Award Ceremony for K3 classes, School Closing cum Award 

Ceremony for K1 and K2 classes 

1. Due to the announcement from Kwun Tong District Office of Home Affairs Department, the 

22/23 Graduation cum Award Ceremony for K3 classes is rescheduled to the afternoon on 14th 

July (Fri). All K3 students will come back to school for rehearsal in the morning that day and 

set off for Shun Lee Estate Community Centre Hall to participate in the ceremony after lunch. 

2. Due to the rescheduling of the 22/23 Graduation cum Award Ceremony for K3 classes, the 

“Parents’ Day” of second term will be postponed to 18th July (Tue). If you are unable to attend 

the event for personal reasons, you may contact the class teacher for make-up arrangements. 

Thank you for your understanding and make cooperation. 

3. K1 and K2 students are not required to go to school on 14th July (Fri) since all teachers will 

help rehearse and execute the 22/23 Graduation cum Award Ceremony for K3 classes on that 

day. We shall be grateful to you for arranging to look after your children. We apologize for 

any inconvenience caused. 

4. The 22/23 School Closing cum Award Ceremony for K1 and K2 classes will be held at Shun 

Lee Estate Community Centre Hall in the afternoon on 17th July (Mon) as scheduled. All K1 

and K2 students are required to come back to school for rehearsal in the morning that day and 

set off for Shun Lee Estate Community Centre Hall to participate in the ceremony after lunch. 

 

 

 



 

5. K3 students are not required to go to school on 17th July since all teachers will help rehearse 

and execute the 22/23 School Closing cum Award Ceremony for K1 and K2 classes on that 

day. We shall be grateful to you for arranging to look after your children. We apologize for 

any inconvenience caused. 

 

(B) Arrangements for K1 and K2 class promotion in the new school year 

1. Newcomers (K1 students) will start their classes on 14th August (Mon) in the new school year. 

For those promoted to K2 or K3 classes, classes will begin on 16th August (Wed). 

2. Textbooks, workbooks, and stationery are now open to order for students in the school year 

23/24. Parents of K1 and K2 classes are kindly requested to read Appendix 1 and reply to us 

on or before 30th June (Fri). If your children continue their studies in our kindergarten in the 

new school year, please bring your order form to General Office for payment. If you wish to 

settle your fees by cheque, please prepare a cheque payable to “Shin Yat Tong On Yat 

Kindergarten”. 

 

(C) Activities and Holidays 

1. The June birthday party will be held on 23rd June (Fri) and the July birthday party on 7th July 

(Fri). If your children are born in June or July, you are welcome to attend the birthday parties 

at school. You are also invited to submit to the class teachers a video clip conveying birthday 

wishes before the birthday parties. The clips will be played during the tea session in the 

birthday parties where all participants can appreciate and give blessing. 

2. Our school will organize a tour for K3 students to visit the Legislative Council Complex and 

sightsee the spectacular harbor views in Tamar Park at 10a.m. and 3p.m. respectively on 30th 

June (Fri). More details will be provided later. 

3. The Shun Lee District Celebrations Association will hold a flag-raising ceremony at 8a.m. 

on 1st July (Sat) in Shun Lee Estate Piazza to celebrate the 26th anniversary of the 

establishment of HKSAR. The organizer invites all teachers, students and parents of our 

school to take part in it. With our three uniform teams will be lined up in formation for 

participation and our flag-raising team supervisor will be responsible for the flag-raising 

session. More details about the event will be announced later. 



 

4. The summer holidays of this school year start on 19th July (Wed). Maintenance works will 

be carried out during the holidays. The office hours of General Office will be from 9a.m. to 

5p.m. Should you have any enquiries, please contact our staff on duty at 2345 1222. 

 

Thank you for your attention to the above matters. For enquiries, please contact the class teachers 

or staff of General Office at 2345 1222. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

General Office 


